
English:  
We have enjoyed writing letters to Father Christmas and writing notes back to Elfie.  
We have been working hard on our capital letters and full stops this term and it 
would be fantastic if you could carry on encouraging your child to practise their 
sentence writing and getting them to remember capital letters and full stops.  
      

Phonics:    
We will be recapping phase 3 sounds and making sure we remember how 
to read and how to write them. 
The phase 5 sounds we will be looking at are:, ie, ea, oy 
We will be looking at the tricky words- oh, Mrs, people, Mr, called, 
looked, could, asked, their 

Maths: 
In Maths this week we are going to be carrying on with our ‘time’ 
learning. 
Thinking about what a minute is and what we can do in a minute. 
We will then be making our clocks and will be focusing on o’clock and 
half past times.      

This week in Year 1  
 

Monday 14th December 2020 
 

 
The last week of term! I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and I look forward to seeing you 
in 2021.  
The children are been superstars this term and have settled into Year 1 so well.  
They did an absolute fantastic job with the filming of the Nativity. We have taken a photo of your 
child in their costume and will be sending the photo out to you via email shortly.  
 
Please remember that the children will be tested on their star spellings on Monday (14th 
December) If your child gets their spellings right they will come home with new star spellings to 
learn otherwise they will need to continue to learn their current star spellings.  
 
Tuesday 15th- if your child is in yellow group they can wear their own clothes.  
 
Wednesday 16th is our Christmas lunch day. Your child can wear Christmas mufti.  
 
 
  
                     

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Action Points: 
★ PE this half term is on Wednesday & Friday so please make sure that your child has a 
full PE kit in school and that every item is named.    

★ We will be sending home pencil cases on Friday. Please check your child’s pencil case 
making sure they have: a whiteboard pen, pencils, colouring pencils, a glue stick, 
scissors.   

 ★ Star spellings test will be Monday 14th December.    

★Christmas lunch day is Wednesday 18th, your child can come in Christmas mufti.   

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

Homework: 
Your child will be bringing home 3 reading books on Monday and this will 
need to be returned on Thursday. Please read them with your child and 
remember to talk about the story, asking them questions.  
 
Please remember there is bug club books that your child can read over 
Christmas.  
There is Purplemash , abacus and TT rockstars to also look at.  
 
They will be tested on their star spellings on Monday (14th December) 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Year 1 Team  
Miss Horth and Mrs Jhita  


